
 
 

             Steven A. Wool, M.D.   
5210 E. Farness Drive 

Tucson, AZ  85712 
Phone: (520) 547-1661 

 

ADVANCE DIRECTIVES 
IT MAY BE TOO LATE IF YOU WAIT! 

 
JOIN DR. WOOL AND THE STAFF OF PHC FOR THIS INFORMATIVE, 

PRACTICAL EDUCATIONAL SEMINAR 
 
Ms. Schloss, an End-of-Life Educator with Casa de la Luz, will present a discussion centered 
on “Five Wishes,” a template for a humanized and individualized living will.  The intent of this is 
to help prepare a framework to guide your caregivers to ensure that your wishes are clearly 
understood.  The importance of tying up loose ends and having the difficult conversations 
needed to bring closure will be addressed as well as the associated psychosocial and spiritual 
issues.  
 
Mr.Wisnom, an attorney with Bogutz & Gordon, P.C. will present information about the legal 
aspects of ensuring that your intentions are executed as you have directed. The tools for this 
include a Living Will, Medical Power of Attorney, and Mental Health Power of Attorney. He will 
discuss case studies and recommendations about making your choices enforceable and the 
potential problems that can prevent your wishes from being carried out. Mr. Wisnom will also 
discuss the importance of having a system in place to ensure that your advance directive 
documents transfer with you to healthcare facilities.  
 

Wednesday, February 18, 2015 
5:30PM – 7:00 PM 

 
Pima County Medical Society Building 

5199 E. Farness Drive 
Tucson, AZ 85712 

 
Please RSVP at staff@phcoftucson.com or (520) 795-4100 by February 11, 2015 


